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Los Angeles County leaders announce
revamped homeless settlement

Months after a judge shot down their first attempt, Los Angeles County
officials announced an agreement they hope will finally settle a long-
running federal lawsuit over the region’s treatment of homeless people.

The agreement, announced Wednesday, would commit the county to
provide 1,000 additional beds for people with mental health issues and
substance use disorders.

County officials first announced a settlement in September that would
have nearly doubled the number of outreach teams serving people
with severe mental illness and added 300 substance use and mental
health beds, among other investments aimed at helping the region’s
most vulnerable residents. The agreement was expected to signal the
end of a years-long legal battle with the Los Angeles Alliance for
Human Rights, a coalition of downtown residents and business groups
that sued both the city and county in March 2020 for failing to
comprehensively address homelessness.

But U.S. District Judge David Carter refused to approve the
agreement, saying the county had not offered enough beds for people
who are mentally ill or have substance abuse problems and that there
was no way to ensure the county would uphold its side of the
settlement.

Read More

2nd Quarter Clean Team Stats

Figueroa Corridor Partnership | (213) 746-9577 | figueroacorridor.org

Service Hotline: (213) 746-3444

http://figueroacorridor.org
https://www.latimes.com/homeless-housing/story/2022-09-12/la-county-homelessness-lawsuit-settlement
https://www.latimes.com/california/story/2023-04-19/alliance-settlment
http://figueroacorridor.org


FIGUEROA CORRIDOR PARTNERSHIP | 3982 S. Figueroa Street Suite 207, Los Angeles, CA 90037

Unsubscribe katie@urbanplaceconsulting.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bykatie@urbanplaceconsulting.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:katie@urbanplaceconsulting.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

	Los Angeles County leaders announce revamped homeless settlement

